
 

MATJHABENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
                  

 

 

                                                                  

 

NOTICE 
  

ELECTRICITY INTERRUPTION AT BEDELIA, NAUDEVILLE, 

JAN CILLIERS PARK, LAKEVIEW, MEDI-CLINIC, AND 

WELKOM SQUARE COMPLEX: MATJHABENG 

MUNICIPALITY WELKOM UNIT 
 

 
You are hereby advised that the electricity supply to the below-mentioned areas of Matjhabeng 

Municipality Welkom Unit will be interrupted. 

 

Interruption will be as follows: 

 

DATE TIME AREA IMPLICATED 

21 October 2012  07H00 until 17H00 BEDELIA; 

NAUDEVILLE; 

JAN CILLIERS PARK; 

LAKEVIEW; 

EXTENSION 26; 

ST. HELENA; 

MEDI-CLINIC and 

WELKOM SQUARE COMPLEX  

 

The interruption is necessitated to enable Eskom to conduct Annual Maintenance on the electrical 

intake point supplying the indicated areas. 

 

NB: ALL POWER SUPPLY POINTS MUST BE TREATED AS LIVE AT TIMES AS THE POWER WILL 

BE RESTORED WITHOUT PRIOR WARNING. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Matjhabeng Municipality, Electrical Engineering Services 

Mr. W.E. Sephton: Acting Senior Manager Electrical Engineering Services 

 

TEL:  (057) 391 3116 

FAX:  (057) 391 3427 

Email:  william.sephton@matjhabeng.co.za 

 

 

G. RAMATHEBANE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

Notice:    86 /2012 


